You cannot cross the ocean by simply standing and staring at

the water.

From the Effice

Dear Parents

There is certainly no longer any doubt that 2023 is in full swing.

The aim of the Primary School is to systematically make learners more responsible for their academics, in order to facilitate studies in the high school.

As your child progresses through primary school, their self-confidence increases and at the same time parents slowly but surely hand over the study baton.

Decide with your child how many activities he/she will participate in. Then plan together when and where homework and learning should take place and what your expectations are. It is important to get into a routine as soon as possible (no easy task). Keep in mind that each child's time spent on schoolwork is different.

Success is not always guaranteed. Allow your child to make mistakes and learn from them. Grade one parents' involvement and interest is crucial. At the end of grade seven, your child must have almost completely taken over the baton to guarantee success.

> Please rely on the school to provide assistance where serious problems are encountered. We wish you all the best.

INFORMATION



JNR CHOIR 2023 AUDITIONS



LIBRARY TIMES TERM 1



TENNIS





Voortrekkers (scouts)



TRUTH FOOD PARCEL PROJECT



DISKONTO BOOKS



ACT STUDIOS













EDANA MOBILE APP



Midstream Ridge Primary uses a mobile app to communicate with parents. This method of communication replaces our previous sms method. It is of vital importance that parents please download the application on their phones as soon as possible in order not to miss any important information.

DOWNLOAD THE EDANA-APP



SPORT & CULTURE

Please click on the link below for the sports and culture information for the year. Please note that the pre-season program for Rugby and Netball has moved to Thursday and no longer on Monday, as originally indicated on the school calendar.

SPORT&CULTURE 2023



Rakker Athletics



INTERHOUSE

During the Interhouse meeting that took place on Friday, January 13, the excitement was high. This excitement was not only because of good athletics but also because of the different houses who loudly encouraged their team members.

The three houses certainly provided a great atmosphere and enough support for their athletes.

Congratulations to the **Plovers** who ended the day victorious.

It was certainly excellent athletics with quite a few records having been broken. Well done to every learner who contributed to this highly successful event.



GRADE 1 ATHLETICS

On Friday, January 13, our first-grade learners experienced their first athletics event and definitely left an impression on everyone. What a privilege to see the excitement on the



During our first big meeting of the year, we welcomed Wonderboom Primary School, Tygerpoort Primary School and Skuilkrans Primary School with us. The history books have been rewritten as this is the first time an event of this caliber has been hosted at Midstream Ridge. The top-notch athletics was an example of the talent in Pretoria. We are extremely excited about the rest of the athletics season.







Even our toddlers had a chance to run





Rakker Swim



The Midstream Ridge swim season started with a bang! We have seen our talented swimmers breaking the water this past week. The coaches are excited to see all the swimmers again and to welcome new faces to the pool. On 20 January, the Prestige gala took place in the school swimming pool. Our swimmers did exceptionally well and set a number of new records in the pool. We are very excited about our 2023 swimming season and are certain that our swimmers will once again make waves at the league in March.







Congratulations to *Midstream*College on fantastic results. We are especially proud of the former

Midstream Ridge Rakkers!

